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3rd Quarter Progress Reports
Mid-quarter progress reports for students in grades 4-8 will be posted on Parent PlusPortals, today,
Tuesday, February 15th. Please login to check your child’s progress. If you have any questions, please

Growing in faith, wisdom, and love!

Important Dates
February 15: Progress Reports Posted on Parent Portal (grades 4-8)

February 18: CALENDAR CHANGE --> NO SCHOOL

February 21: No School - Presidents' Day

February 25: 3rd Grade Field Trip




contact your child’s teacher. To find the report, click the child’s picture,
then “Classroom,” then “Progress Reports,” then "Combined Reports."
Please go over the reports with your children and encourage them to
keep working hard through the last half of this quarter!
https://www.plusportals.com/FatherAndrewWhiteSchool

🗓️ Schedule Reminders



This Friday, February 18th, there will be NO SCHOOL. We were recently
notified that there will be no transportation for the elementary parochial
schools on Friday so the decision has been made to cancel school that
day. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.

FAW Annual Giving Campaign
Father Andrew White School has an Annual Giving Campaign, where we
reach out to families, alumni, and local parishioners to raise funds for the
school. This year, we are raising funds to "Pave the Way for Kids to Play"
as we transition the rear parking lot into an enjoyable recess area for our
students. A letter was mailed to your home that provides details of this
project. Thank you for prayerfully considering donating to this important
fund that directly benefits our children.



On Monday, February 21st, there is no school due to Presidents' Day.


Enjoy the extended holiday weekend!

https://www.plusportals.com/FatherAndrewWhiteSchool
https://s.smore.com/u/3fef/29538212793de5655ca565423ac15244.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/42a0/921d85db67a93b0f27c0b452a79a8c27.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/64bb/af0d35aea08319b057ec1e60f8b353b8.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/8b14/2139af59a3b90a747f96ac0e4f91e61a.png


2022-2023 Registration
Registration for the 2022-2023 school year will open this Thursday,
February 17th. All of our current families should receive an email from
TADS notifying them of the pending enrollment process. Families can
complete re-enrollment forms through their TADS account online at
http://mytads.com/a/fatherandrewwhiteschool. Please complete the forms by Thursday, February
24th.


The easiest way to complete the process is to click on the link that will be included in your email.

Let’s “Pave the Way for Kids to Play!” at Father Andrew White School! Find out details here
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/annual-giving-campaign Thank you!!

http://mytads.com/a/fatherandrewwhiteschool
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/annual-giving-campaign
https://s.smore.com/u/c0db/986f448de8d24f9d6006a63b24515931.jpeg


🔬 Congratulations to our spectacular students who earned
many awards in the St. Mary's County Science Fair over the
weekend! 🔬



Hot Lunch
The hot lunch menu for March and April is now active. Both months are
combined on one order form. The order form will close on February 25th,
so please have all orders and balances taken care of by then. Mrs.
Rutherford has rescheduled the menu chosen by our auction winner last
year. During the week of March 21st - 25th, the pizza will be coming from
Domino's.


https://fmsecure.orgsonline.com/m_login.aspx

Lost and Found
Are you missing any FAW sweatshirts, vests, Spirit Gear or jackets,
coats, or water bottles? Please remind your child to check our Lost
and Found located in the gym. We will be donating all unclaimed
items within one week. Also, take this time to be sure you label all
belongings with your last name to help return all lost items quickly.
Thank you!

Hearing and Vision Screening
Our local Lions Club will be coming to our school to provide free
hearing and vision screenings for some students on Wednesday,
February 23rd. Students in PK and Kindergarten will be receiving
permission forms so please be sure to return them by the end of the
week. If you have a specific hearing or vision concern and wish to
have your child screened, please contact Nurse Rose. Since
inception, the Lions have identified thousands of students with
vision and hearing deficiencies and have recommended parents see
a professional for their child. They give each student they screen a
report of their results to take home so that the parents can give it to
a professional for action. If you have any questions about this
program, please contact Nurse Rose at
fawsnurse@fatherandrewwhite.org.


https://fmsecure.orgsonline.com/m_login.aspx
https://s.smore.com/u/6a38/515ff32836f8dd35ece60b76487aba41.jpeg
mailto:mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
mailto:fawsnurse@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://s.smore.com/u/b229/0ca824a9f1a0449387d445842cb3240a.png
https://s.smore.com/u/e8e4/db8fa22465e5dce5b911eb4fe2fbbeef.jpeg


Lottery Fundraiser
Take a chance (or 2 or 3!) on being one of the 31 winners in our FAW Lottery Fundraiser! With $2,725
in cash prizes, this is a great opportunity to support the school and have a chance to come away a
WINNER!!! Be sure to ask your family and friends to see if they'd like the chance to put a little extra
cash in their wallets, too! Please see the information packet sent home to see how you have 31
chances to win!



School Store
This quarter, some of our middle school students are operating a school store. They are learning how
to take inventory, markup items for profit, and manage the ins and outs of a business. The school
store will be open every Wednesday during their elective class time. Items cost anywhere from 25

$

Golden Apple Award Nominations
Each year ten local Catholic school teachers of the Archdiocese of
Washington are honored as Golden Apple Award winners. If any
parents would like to nominate a teacher who shows an excellence
in teaching and a commitment to a quality Catholic education,
please email Mrs. Szoch: principal@fatherandrewwhite.org for more
information.

mailto:principal@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://s.smore.com/u/db6c/084108c0978842a480da120482cdf31b.jpeg


money, marked with your child’s name and “School Store” so the middle
schoolers know who to expect this week.

FAW News Email
Do you have an announcement you’d like to put in our weekly bulletin? Or
perhaps you went to a FAW event and you’d like to share some
information. We have created an email where you can send pictures,
blurbs, etc. This will help us get new items in our bulletin, on our lobby TV,
and on our website. Email: FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org Kindly
send anything you’d like considered in the Announcements by Friday evening of the week prior.

School Store Raffle




Check out this handmade gem our 6th grader, Pace made to be
raffled off at our School Store! Wow!!


Chances are $1 each!

SCRIP Gift Card Program




Do you use Groupon? If so, double down on the savings by starting
with SCRIP. Groupon offers a 7% rebate!

Save the Date!
Our Annual Spring Social and Auction is March 26th! Be on the lookout for more details soon!

mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://s.smore.com/u/0c2d/828bf3b5096fcd444613e89b5b45c307.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/db37/10ce580a147e6ef25d9f3ca6060744d0.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/eb7a/d248a2a0b216f96869a40e97d32d261e.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/217d/ee2e13f3cdfaba0f9e7206d62e612657.png




https://s.smore.com/u/3959/572855a8876c6191e479b82f8faae5fb.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/6d2a/c78070de013b3203fea6545592dd361d.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/6413/bb2d47d9cbc7dfffa06818e456f422e3.jpeg




Help Wanted!
God has blessed each of us with various talents. Are you able to share
yours with Father Andrew White School? We are looking for some help
from individuals and/or businesses to improve our physical campus.
Also, if you or your business would like to sponsor/fund any of these
projects we would be forever grateful! If you are willing to help with any
of the following, please contact Jaime Weber at
jaimeweber11@gmail.com



replace cracked floor tiles
replace ceiling tiles
repair drywall
repave parking lot near back playground area
tidy wiring in gym
create a patio for picnic table area
make cupboards to cover open shelving in classroom
landscaping
paint hallways and bathrooms

install gate/fence around propane tank
fix window closures
replace playground benches
install taller/stronger net behind soccer goals
fix leaky roof

Youth News

Playground Volunteers
We have open time slots available for recess monitors during the
third quarter. If you are available, please consider signing up. Your
child will love to have you here!! Access the sign-up here. 


mailto:jaimeweber11@gmail.com
https://s.smore.com/u/da5a/6b363fc7a5e4dfaac4821955fbf5fca6.png
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k8nQYbZyGVGvzTyel0fxgctgGCeCRk184r24soV9E4A/edit?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/ac52/6d58f85c3097753b6e660e410559f2f4.png


Youth Ski Trip - February 21, 2022
***It's not too late to sign up for the Middle School/High School ski trip with Father Swink!***



PLEASE NOTE THE TIME CHANGE IN THE SCHEDULE FOR THE SKI TRIP:


NO 6AM MASS AT ST. CECILIA’S.


We will meet at the resort in the morning; it opens at 9AM.
Fr. Swink will be celebrating mass @ 5:30pm at a nearby Chapel (address to be provided Monday)

d ld lik t j f ll hi t th ith di f ll i l TBD



Community News



**Ski Lift tickets and rentals must be reserved NLT 24 hours in advance. Adult/Youth with rentals are
$126/$114, and beginner Adult/Youth tickets with rentals are $93/$80 respectively. Father Swink has
arranged for free ski lessons for any participants who would like them. To reserve your lift tickets
and/or equipment rentals, please visit: https://bryceresort.com/winter/ski-and-snowboard


Please visit the Roots website for updated information:
southernmarylandroots.org and email southernmarylandroots@gmail.com to RSVP.

https://bryceresort.com/winter/ski-and-snowboard
http://southernmarylandroots.org/
mailto:southernmarylandroots@gmail.com


NEW to Volunteering? NEW to Volunteering? Click here!Click here!

Record Volunteer Hours Here!Record Volunteer Hours Here!

Substitute Teachers InformationSubstitute Teachers Information

Used UniformsUsed Uniforms

FAW Crusaders Spirit StoreFAW Crusaders Spirit Store

Great news! We can now place FAW Spirit Gear orders throughout the year! Click on the link to shop
today!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/steps-to-volunteer/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKYy7pIOCB1i6TTuGQYNdrhYHMSdTfJJg_h5wpqblMNELNuQ/viewform
https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/substitute/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/used-uniforms/
https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/father-andrew-white-school-2021?_k=i8jr1u
https://s.smore.com/u/6468/b59b8343a164acd0b20e81a1113b22d7.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/ea98/c934efbb5aeb25482f60e70176c0d11f.jpeg


Spirit Rock ReservationsSpirit Rock Reservations

Weekly Reminders:
❏ Check Progress Reports (grades 4-8) on Parent Plus Portals (today)
❏ Send in an envelope with money for your child to shop in the School Store (tomorrow)

❏ Complete re-enrollment forms through TADS (Thursday)

❏ Sign up for Hot Lunch

❏ Buy some FAW Lottery Fundraiser Tickets

❏ Donate to our Annual Giving Campaign

❏ Send news and pictures to FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org

❏ Volunteer to be a Recess Monitor

❏ Consider volunteering your talents to help improve our campus

https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org


2021-2022 Yearly School Calendar2021-2022 Yearly School Calendar

https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/2021-2022-FAW-Yearly-Calendar.pdf


Facebook @FAWcrusaders

About FAW

22850 Washington Street, Leon… office@fatherandrewwhite.org

(301) 475-9795 fatherandrewwhite.org

https://www.facebook.com/fawschool/
http://www.twitter.com/@FAWcrusaders
https://s.smore.com/u/0ae5/dd01bd6cd1037ddf43dd5699725536a9.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=22850%20Washington%20Street%2C%20Leonardtown%2C%20MD%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:office@fatherandrewwhite.org
tel:(301) 475-9795
https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/



